
Looking back 
at 2023

To learn more about TASC visit 
www.theasc.org.uk

Over 2.2K
sessions provided to 
our ambulance family 
members in need. 

2
new TASC 
Ambassadors.

Over 
4.8K
self care 
resources 
accessed via 
TASC’s 
website. 

£72K
donated by 
trusts and 
foundations. 

£152K
raised by raised by 
TASC’s 
supporters.

Potentially 
up to  

23K

People have been 
impacted by the work 
of the Ambulance Staff 
Crisis Phoneline.

TASC service users were 

£490
a month better off, 

on average.

528
programme sessions delivered 
for people experiencing 
suicidal thoughts. 

200
people attended the 
National Ambulance 
Memorial Service.

1
TASC training 
programme 
launched.


